

Preschool News

Look at what we learned this week!

Happy New Year!
Our time in school has
flown by. We can not
believe that we have
been in school 70+
days already!

Coming back from Christmas break we were all really excited to hear what each other got for Christmas, what we ate, games we played and places we visited. We had a class meeting in order to tell the class all about our break. It was a lot of fun

hearing how different everyone's break was.

This week in preschool we have been working on the letter Y. We practiced writing the letter Y and other letters on our whiteboards and even decorated a yellow Y cutout with yarn.

On Monday we discussed the New Year and made our New Years resolution. We turned them into a book and added it to

hearing how different our classroom library.

Tuesday was a lot of fun. We created life size snowmen that are as tall as Ms. Wiepen. The only materials we could use in order to create these snowmen were scissors, construction paper and glue. We had to work in a group of 3-5 which allowed us to practice our teamwork and conversational skills. You can see our giant snowmen hanging up in the hallway. Everyone has been commenting on

January 9th, 2014 Ms. Wiepen shawna.wiepen@hshawks.com

Special Notes

- Please bring a stuffed bear as your show and tell this week.
- Scholastic book orders are due back Jan. 15th.



A look ahead...

As the school year progresses I would like to update you on some of the various items that we will be learning and continuing to practice. We plan to continue learning a new letter each week as well as reviewing all of the letters of the alphabet. Another area we will continue learning about is identifying colors and color words. In the upcoming weeks we will begin to put more focus on identifying numbers and counting objects. As always we continue to practice identifying and writing our names each and every day. Continue to practice these topics at home!

Next weeks theme

Bb is for bear
*Bring a stuffed
bear for show
and tell